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FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 
By Brian Blankenbiller 
 
Happy May SDC!!! Spring is here and time to get our toys out on 
the road and enjoy them!! Want to send a big Thank You to Ted 
Stelnecker for a great Gettysburg trip!!! Once again I want to put 
out a request for help needed as Recording Secretary for our 
monthly meetings. It’s not a tough job at all…take some notes 
and send them to Joe Golt for the newsletter.  
 
We also are looking for some help with the car show! Contact Bob 
Messner for details. We have plenty of Ice Cream runs 
and parades to do the spring and summer! Hope everyone is 
healthy and well and here’s to active Corvette spring and summer 
for our 60th year!! 

44TH ANNUAL IN-VETTE-TATIONAL NEWS  
by Bob Messner 
 
With about 3 months to go until our club's 44th In-Vette-
Tational, planning the final details during our monthly In-Vette 
Committee meetings is going well. The team work of the Com-
mittee members along with the support of multiple club officers 
and board members that attend our meetings is what makes it 
possible.  
 
I also recognize the many other members and sponsors sup-
porting our In-Vette-Tational from behind the scenes. As I de-
scribed in our club's April newsletter every SDC club member 
can also support our In-Vette in a variety of ways as listed in 
that article and discussed at our club membership meetings.  
 
Thanks in advance for supporting the success of this great club 
tradition. 



 SKYLINE DRIVE CORVETTE CLUB  FIBERGLASS FLYER    PAGE 2 

234 
MEMBERS 

NEW MEMBERS this month 
 
David Beammenderfer from Temple, drives a ‘17 Convertible 
Darlene an Jeff Imbesi from Sinking Spring, they drive ‘17 Stingray 
 

NEWSLETTER  
GUIDELINES 
 
E-mail is the very best way to 
submit information. Our e-
mail address is 
sdcnews@yahoo.com . Dead-
line for submission is noon on 
the 26th of each month.  
 
All input must be in some digi-
tal format .txt .docx for exam-
ple. Questions e-mail or call 
Joe Golt  

BIRTHDAYS 
  
 Terry Withers 5-4 
 Candace Brooks 5-5 
 Gary Umbenhover 5-6 
 Craig Deyer 5-7 
 Robert Heck 5-7 
 Gene Koch 5-10 
 Rick Staudt 5-14 
 Arlene Klinger 5-15 
 Dave Beamenderfer 5-16 
 Rita Clemmer 5-16 
 Paige Zeller 5-17 
 Nancy Stalnecker 5-17 
 Anthony Calpino 5-20 
 Andrea Mertz 5-22 
 Craig Kercher 5-23 
 Edward Hein MD. 5-24 
 Michael Basile 5-24 
 Barbara Brown 5-30 
 Larry Bortz  III 5-30 
 Bruce Hollowbush 5-30 
 Diane Messner 5-31 

ANNIVERSARY  
 
Lori & Michael Pupo     5-1 
Lucy, Clarence Yenser   5-6 
Diane & Mitch Finsel     5-17 
Lisa & Robert Heck     5-20 
Jean & Joel Miller     5-21 
Betty Jane,Larry Bernet 5-22 
Sandra,Michael Bellante 5-30 

CLEAN UP CREW 
 
SDC again (9 years) has helped to keep Skyline Drive road clear of the year-
long  accumulation of debris. We had 11 SDC volunteers for this annual earth 
day weekend clean up. the club received a big thank you from the event or-
ganizer Ron Rock for a great cleanup of our area thanks to all the volunteers. 

60TH ANNIVERSARY UPDATE 
     By Ted Stalnecker 
 
Gettysburg was a fun and windy time. There were 54 
people who graved the elements for a very educa-
tional tour about the battle at Gettysburg and a nice 
Italian dinner. 
 
Next up is the National Corvette Museum Tour June 
9th to 15th . Time is running out if you’re interested 
in joining the group. There is room but we would 
need to know quickly if you would like to come 
along. It will be a fun time with stops at Makers 
Mark, Lost River Cave, Aviation Heritage Museum, 
an evening at the NCM,  Church Hill Downs, US Airforce Museum, Dayton and 
a couple other surprises. It will be an action packed time you don’t want to 
miss. 
 
Make sure to put Aug 17th on your calendar for the 60th Anniversary Picnic at 
the Evergreen Club 
 
September 8th thru the 12th will be a relaxing trip to Jamestown NY. Hotel 
reservations will open come summer. We will notify you when to Start making 
your reservations. 



SPONSOR SPOTLIGHT-LEE MYLES TRANSMISSIONS 
AND AUTOCARE  
 
When the name Lee Myles is mentioned, what comes to mind? Transmissions of course! But they are also full-
service auto repair shops. And now with 3 locations across Berks County to serve our members, in Birdsboro, 
Reading and their newest location in Sinking Spring they offer convenience. They have a 5-star rating from 
their reviews. They still offer quality transmission repairs, but did you know they also offer scheduled mainte-
nance, brakes, air conditioning, oil changes, tires? They also offer us free scans on trouble codes and fluid/leak 
checks. Pick up one of their brochures at any meeting or just stop in. I’m sure they will be glad to see you. Try 
their shop near you for any services and mention you are a member of SDC and thank them for being a club 
sponsor.  
 
914 FERN AVENUE                           6714 PERKIOMEN AVENUE                     1051 OLD FRITZTOWN ROAD              
READING, PA.                                BIRDSBORO, PA.                                               SINKING SPRING, PA. 
610-775-3820                                     610-404-4227                                                     610-678-4496 
 
For April we will be featuring one of our newest Associate Sponsors, Elite Car Customs in Blandon, Pa. If you 
are looking to upgrade your ride, you have found the right place. WOW! What a vast array of products and ser-
vices with expert installation. From remote starters, car audio upgrades, alarms, camera systems, and tint ser-
vices Elite does it all.  
 

CONTRIBUTE TO THE IN-VETTE TROPHY COSTS 
  
Please consider contributing to the cost of trophies for our upcoming 44th Annual SDC In-Vette-Tational Car 
Show on July 20th, 2024. Like everything else, the cost of trophies is substantial and we can minimize our 
club expenses by contributing. The suggested contribution for an individual is $35.00, and only $50.00 for a 
business. All those who contribute to the cost of trophies will have their name/company name listed on a 
large poster at the In-Vette.  If interested, please print and complete the “2024 Trophy Sponsor Form”, avail-
able in this Newsletter or on our website and give to Ken Speicher, Art Salyards, or Bob Messner along with 
your check. You can also sign-up at an upcoming Membership Meeting or by contacting Ken Speicher 
at kspeicher@comcast.net or 610-777-5414. 

INCENTIVES FOR DONATING SCRATCH OFF LOTTERY 
TICKETS FOR THE IN-VETTE-TATIONAL TRICKY TRAY 
AUCTION LOTTERY TREE     by Janet Schmidt 
  
It is that time of year again to ask for your support to purchase PA Scratch Off Lottery Tickets to place on 
the Tricky Tray Lottery Tree. Everyone that buys $5.00 worth of club 50/50 tickets at our April, May, June, 
and July meetings will have the opportunity to trade in their donated scratch off tickets and get additional 
club 50/50 tickets for FREE. The more you donate, the more chances you have to win the club 50/50 draw-
ing. Below is how it works. 
 
Bring in a $1.00 ticket and receive 2 additional club 50/50 tickets - Bring in $2.00 worth of tickets and re-
ceive 3 additional 50/50 tickets 
 
Bring in $3.00 worth of tickets and receive 5 additional 50/50 tickets - Bring in $4.00 worth of tickets and 
receive 6 additional 50/50 tickets 
 
Bring in $5.00 worth of tickets and receive 7 additional 50/50 tickets 
  
The only catch is you must buy your club 50/50 tickets first to be eligible. Anyone not wishing to purchase 
scratch off lottery tickets or forgot them, can buy their club 50/50 tickets first and give Janet Schmidt the 
cash equivalent of the scratch offs at the membership meeting and she we will buy them for you. Distribu-
tion of your additional 50/50 tickets will be from Ken Speicher and Art Salyards at the entrance of the 
monthly membership meeting. 
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SDC TAC 
TEAM 
(Technical  
Advisory  
Committee) 
  
C1(1953-1962) 
Vern Levengood 
 610-689-5556 
Joe Morroney 
 610-779-8442 
 
C2(1963-1967) 
Harry Blanken-
biller 
  610-929-5627 
Rich Snyder 
  610-926-4937 
Joe Morroney 
 610-779-8442 
 
C3(1968-1982) 
Bill Flamm 
 610-944-9541 
Joe Morroney 
  610-779-8442 
 
C4(1984-1996) 
Bruce Clelland 
 610-926-2251 
 
C5(1997-2004) 
Bruce Kleckner 
  610-777-8878 
 
C6(2005-2009) 
Charlie Weaver 
  484-529-0783  
 
C7(2014-2019) 
open 
 
C8(2020- ) 
open 
 
 
INTERNET 
ADDRESS 
www.skylinedrivec
orvettes.org 
 
MEETING PLACE 
Alvernia  
University 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

REDNER’S  SAVE-A-TAPE  
 
You will need a “Save-A-Tape” card. Simply ask for a free card at any Redner’s Market. 
Redner’s will donate 1% back to SDC. Bring Redner's register receipt tapes to each regular 
club meeting or mail Diane Suchon 415 Omicron Place  Wernersville, PA 19565-9231 
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ALLENTOWN SHOW 
 
The Allentown Corvette Club has scheduled there 23rd. annual corvette show for Saturday 
June 1st at Penn State University Lehigh Valley Campus at Center Valley.  This show  has 
been approved as a SDC club event and the club usually travels in a caravan to the event 
to park together at the show ..if possible.   
 
The members who want to travel in the caravan will meet at the Cross Roads Restaurant 
and leave from this location at 8:30 to make the trip to the show.  And of course any one 
interested in a good morning breakfast at the restaurant before leaving for the show can 
arrive earlier between 7:30 and 8:15 for your breakfast, there will be reserve sitting avail-
able for SDC. If you have breakfast at home just be at the restaurant at 8:30.   
 
If you have a walkie talkie bring it along. More information at the monthly club meeting 
and a sign up sheet will be available for a head count for the caravan and breakfast seat-
ing. The web site to check out the show in more detail and to pre-register is 
WWW.ALLENTOWNCORVETTECLUB.ORG 

HOLIDAY PARTY 2024 
 
It’s never too early to mark your calendars and reserve the date for this year’s Holiday 
Party. Sunday December 8th and once again at the Heidelberg Country Club in Bernville, 
Pa. Looking forward to another great evening with our members! 

PARADES 
 
Many local communities want Corvettes in their Parades: SDC has been invited to again 
participate in five (5) different parades in May; including the Armed Forces Day Parade and 
four (4) Memorial Day Parades. 
Saturday, May 18th : Armed Forces Day Parade in West Reading starting at 10:00 AM. The 
oldest Armed Forces Day Parade in the nation! 
 
Saturday, May 25th : Memorial Day Parade in Wyomissing starting at 10:00 AM. 
Monday, May 27th : Memorial Day Parade in Mohnton starting at 9:00 AM. 
Monday, May 27th : Memorial Day Parade in Wernersville starting at 10:00 AM. 
Monday, May 27th : Memorial Day Parade in Shillington starting at 10:30 AM. (Red, White 
& Blue SDC Corvettes will again lead this parade) 
  
Note: Numerous groups participate in both the Mohnton and Shillington Parades since 
there is a difference of 1-1/2 hours in starting times and they are neighboring communi-
ties. Ken Speicher will lead the SDC participants from Mohnton to Shillington. 
  
Sign-up sheets will be available at the May 13th membership meeting or you can contact 
Ken Speicher at kspeicher@comcast.net or 610-334-1457(C), or 610-777-5414(H). 
  
  



MAY CLUB MEETINGS    
 
The April membership meeting of will be held on the 13th at Alvernia 7PM 
The Board of Directors meeting will be held at Fisher on the 20th at 6:00pm 
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CLUB  
SPONSORS 
 
FISHER CHEV 
4111 Pottsville Pike 
Reading, Pa 
610-921-0261   
 
ASSOICIATE 
SPONSORS 
 
Borneman’s Resto-
rations & Customs 
19 First st Virginville 
484-624-3919 
 
Bay Garage  
Equipment 
5805 Leesport Ave 
610-375-6481  
 
Hyde Villa 
Auto Parts 
215 Wilson St 
 610-929-4329 
 
R&R Auto 
 Reconditioning 
(484) 794-5880 
4857 Commerce St  
 
Elite Car Customs 
1176 Park Rd unit 110 
484-671-2343  
 
Lee Myles Auto Care 
& Transmissions 
914 Fern Ave 
610-775-3820 
 
6714 Perkiomen  
Birdsboro 
610-404-4227 
 
INTERNET ADDRESS 
www.skylinedrivecorve
ttes.org 
 
Face book page 
 
Skyline Drive Corvette 
club 
 
 
 
If you know of a mem-
ber who is hospital-
ized, had surgery, or 
lost a loved one, 
please notify Corre-
sponding Secretary, 
Ann Stalnecker 
at astalnecker@comca
st.net or 610-763-
5952  

BERKS STREET ART FESTIVAL, MAY 4 
 
Saturday, May 4, 10 - 2 . Reading/Muhlenberg Career and Technology Center, 2615 
Warren Road. Car show, Food trucks, Chalk Art, Face painting. A free family fun day 
presented by the Camel Project. No cost to register but all cars must be registered, E 
Mail to:  Hydevilla@Hotmail.com, Please give your name, address and phone number 
along with year, make and model of your car, Ratn date is May 11. Questions-Phone 
Ron Whitmoyer at 610-779-8437  
 
ICE CREAM RUN, MAY 8  DQ Kenhorst, Dinner 6, IC 7pm 
 
ICE CREAM RUN, MAY 16  Plum Creek lunch 
 
ARMED FORCES DAY PARADE MAY 18th   see page 5 
 
ICE CREAM RUN, MAY 21 Schell’s Dinner 6 IC 7pm 
 
4 MEMORIAL DAY PARADES    see page 5 
 
AACC SHOW, JUNE 1  see flyer and page 5 
 
NCM TRIP, JUNE 9-15  Check the February newsletter for details. 
 
IN-VETTE, JULY 20     see page 1 
 
DINNER/MEETING, AUGUST 12 
 
The Monday August 12th meeting will be held at Victor Emmanuel II pavilion at 311 
Hazel Street, Reading, Pa. There will be an Italian Dinner Buffet served at 6:00 p.m. 
before the meeting that will consist of pizza, salad, and pasta. Each member must sign
-up to ensure that we have a correct head count for them by August 5, 2024. The sign
-up sheet will be at the June and July meetings. If you can not attend either of those 
meetings you can register by calling, texting, or e-mailing Randy Kerschner at 484-769
-3055 or Randman9@aol.com  
 
It is requested that we park in the grass lot behind the homes on Hazel Street, weath-
er permitting. This lot can be accessed by going 1 block to the right of Victor’s on Ha-
zel St and turning left into the driveway at the end of the homes. 
 
 
60th ANNIVERSARY PICNIC, AUG 17        Evergreen club 
 
JAMESTOWN TRIP, SEPT 8-11 
 
COVERED BRIDGE TOUR, OCTOBER 
 
LONGWOOD GARDENS  DECEMBER 
 
HOLIDAY PARTY, DECEMBER 8 
 














